
September 11, 2022 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  
                              Sacraments and Parish Information  

 

September 4, 2022 
 

September 11, 2022 
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Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
September 11, 2022 



September 11, 2022 Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
 Save the date for the evening of Monday, Oct. 10th or Wednesday, Oct. 12th from  
6 to 8pm to join us for our All Things New Fall Listening Sessions.  At these sessions you 
will be given a first-hand look at three proposed models for the parishes in our planning 
area, Number 10, shown below.  The purpose of the listening sessions is to share proposed 
planning area models, and then to gather your input on these proposed options so that a 
recommendation can be presented to Archbishop Rozanski for his discernment. 

On August 19th the priests of the archdiocese were shown proposed parish models 
for each of the 15 different planning areas throughout the archdiocese and provided feed-
back.  This feedback is being incorporated and next week parish representatives from each 
of the parishes in our planning area will gather to hear about the updated proposed parish 
models for our planning area, to discuss them, and provide feedback.  These models will 
then be updated and this will be presented by a trained facilitator at our parish listening 
sessions.  At each of the sessions, parishioners will be provided the information needed to 
voice their concerns and comments outside of these listening sessions through an open-
ended survey about the parish’s model options. This feedback will be incorporated into 
revised models which will be refined with input from the pastors and key parish leaders 
throughout the winter 2022 and into 2023. While decisions will be made in spring 2023, 
implementation will not begin until fall 2023 and will extend through 2026.  

Registration for our listening sessions will be available soon, please check Assump-
tion’s weekly bulletin and website at assumptionBVM.org, and following us on Face-
book@assumptionparish and Instagram@assumptionbvmschool for any new details that 
are released. 

Thank you in advance for your support! We look forward to seeing everyone at 
one of the Listening Sessions next month.   

Peace , Fr. Nick 
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St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

 

 

Get ready for another exciting lineup of music, food, fellowship, and fun! 
 

Live Entertainment: Sat., 4-6pm, Music by MandaLyn, 7-10pm, Almost Famous. Sun., 1-5pm, Cole Blue Steel  
 

Weekend Dinners: Pork Steak Dinner on Saturday and Fried Chicken Dinner on Sunday. Adults 
$12 and children $8. Carry out available. P -    will be available for purchase after all Masses, 
Sept. 17/18, during our Ministry Festival/Hospitality Sunday weekend. With each pre-sale dinner ticket purchased, 
dessert is free! For more information about the pre-sale tickets, contact Donna Johnson at 417-665-9100. 
 

Haunted Hayrides and Traditional Hayrides: Beginning at dusk on Saturday, fairgoers of all ages are invited to  

experience a 15-minute ride, through three “scare zones” in the woods. For those who enjoy a not-so-spooky ride,  
Traditional Hayrides will be available all day on Sunday.  
 

Kids Games and Inflatables: Available all weekend! This year, game prizes will be purchased through Amazon.  

If you’d like to donate an Amazon gift card or candy bars, please contact Vanessa Markelz at 618-980-8817.  
Your donations are greatly appreciated. 
 

Barrel Rides: These fun rides for the little ones are available from 4-6pm on Saturday and all day Sunday.  
 

Cakewalk: This fun musical game is back and is sure to be a favorite for all who play! M    
will be needed!  Please contact Ann Gessert at 314-322-5696 to learn about cake donations.  
 

Dessert Stand - New this Year: Your favorite pies, brownies, cookies and sweet treats are needed for our new 
dessert stand! In an effort to offset rising food costs, we are asking for your generous donations.   
 

Sandwich Stand: A variety of your favorite grilled picnic food will be available for purchase.  
 

Funnel Cake: These tasty treats will be available for purchase at the festival again this year.  
 

Beer and Wine: A variety of beer and wine will be sold all weekend long! 
 

Spirit Wagon Raffle: Tickets are $10 each or 3/$20.  Help us pack the wagon full of all your favorites...Drop off do-

nations of liquor, beer, and wine at the parish office. For more info, contact Russ Schaller at 314-608-6551.   
 

Quilt Raffle: Two quilts will be raffled!  1st Prize: Beautifully embroidered king/queen-size quilt, by the late Joan 
Pieper. 2nd Prize: A teddy bear baby-size quilt.  Both quilts were hand-quilted by the Assumption Quilters! Tickets 
are $2 each or 3/$5, and will be available beginning Sept. 17/18 and in the bulletin. 
 

50/50 Raffle: Tickets are $5 each or 3 for $10 and can be purchased beginning Sept 17-18 and in the bulletin  
leading up to the big event. 
 

ADULT GAMES: Try your luck at the States Games, Pull Tabs, and Chuck-A-Luck games all weekend long.  
 

Country Store Donations: The Country Store is back! If you make tasty treats, breads, and jams, we’ll need 
plenty of it! We’re also looking for sellable home goods, seasonal decorations, new or gently used décor and any-
thing else you are willing to part with at your home. Please drop these items in the bins located in the prefunction 
area of the parish center. Questions? Please call Lisa Serino at 314-479-1097 to find out more about donations. 
 

Volunteers NEEDED!!! Please Sign-up to volunteer by going to the  

parish website, assumptionbvm.org or simply scan this QR code. 
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Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Jane Frick 
8:00am Chris Scholten 
__________________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 09.12.22  

6:30am Priest Intention 
8:00am Alma Pratt 
_________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   Richard & Robert Scholten 
8:00am  Priest Intention 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 09.14.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 29:10-
13 

TUESDAY 09.13.22 

 
 

Scott Buxbaum 
Nephew of Carol Fears 

 

Evelyn Hooker  
Mother of John Hooker 

 

James Ohmes 
Brother of Gloria Ohmes 

 

Dale Naes 
Uncle of Kathy Hicks 

 

Jerome Ahlert 
Husband of Karen Ahlert 

 

Selma Boschert 
Sister of Herb Schulte 

 

Eric Brunner 
Husband of Marci Brunner 

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY  
Every Tuesday in the Chapel! 

 

There is a bumper sticker that reads “Help America, Pray the 
Rosary”. Heaven knows America needs help! Everyone… 
PLEASE come to pray the Rosary on Tuesdays at 6:15pm  
followed by Perpetual Help Devotions and Benediction.   

 Fall Bible Study to begin September 12,2022!   Proverbs: Wisdom for Living   
 

 Did you know “A rolling stone gathers no moss” is a quote from the book of Proverbs? Let’s pause and discuss how 
proverbs are designed to spur us to think about life in a positive way. Through this 7 week study we will explore   
several proverbial sayings and discuss how to sharpen our ability to size up situations and make wise decisions.             
To insure we have enough books, please contact Bob or Liz Allmeyer with which of the following day/time, you will 
attend.  We can’t wait to gather together once more!!! 

Mondays ~ Sept. 12 - Oct. 24, 7-8:30pm:  Room D/E. Allmeyers, 636 240-8638 or lizallmeyer@gmail.com          

Tuesdays ~ Sept. 13 - Oct. 25,  9:00-10:30am in Room D/E  OR  7-8:30pm in Room D/E.  (Marlaine Wood) 

During this time, Catholics in the Archdio-
cese of St. Louis and around the nation come together to serve as witness to the dignity of every human life. We are 
excited to share that the Respect Life Apostolate was able to purchase a billboard with the image of Our Lady of Gua-
dalupe! Thank you to all who support our ministry! Here are upcoming events coming up in October! Mark your calen-
dar! If anyone needs a ride to any of these events, please call Sylvia Kiphart at: 978-8803. 
 Friday, October 7 – Gather at Planned Parenthood to pray for the end of abortion. We will meet at 9am at As-

sumption before we head to the facility for those who would like to car-pool. We will be praying from 10am to 1pm 
 Saturday, October 8 – Living Rosary in the Chapel beginning at 8:30am. 
 Sunday, October 9 – Respect Life Dinner with guest speaker Bishop Joseph Streckland.  

**All are encouraged to pray the Rosary everyday throughout the month of October!  
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6:30am  Priest Intention 
8:00am  Poor Souls in Purgatory 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  09.15.22 
6:30am Clarence & Angela Wiskamp 
8:00am John Rothermich 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  09.16.22 
8:00am Joe Dorough 
5:00pm  People of the Parish 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm  
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 09.17.22 
 8:00am  David Tabaska 
10:00am  Tom Groark 
12:00pm  Jane Frick 
 5:30pm   Mike & Karen Ballmann 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  09.18.22 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“I came that all may have life, and 
have it abundantly”            John 10:9 
 

Jesus came ‘that all may have life, and 
have it abundantly’  (John 10:9) and he 
offers everyone the opportunity to 
come into close relationship with God. 
The community of the Catholic church 
offers you a place for finding, experi-
encing and deepening the reality of 
‘life to the full’ as you grow in your 
relationship with God.  This is the jour-
ney of the RCIA – the Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults.  “The initiation of 
catechumens is a gradual process that 
takes place within the community of 
the faithful. By joining the catechu-
mens in reflecting on the value of the 
paschal mystery and by renewing 
their own conversion, the faithful pro-
vide an example that will help the cat-
echumens to obey the Holy Spirit 
more generously.” 
 

The most important reason to involve 
the whole community in the RCIA pro-
cess is to help the community members 
recall that, by virtue of their own bap-
tisms, they opened their lives to any 
and everyone else in the family of 
God and they have a responsibility to provide support, 
encouragement, example, and prayer to those who are 
seeking to join the family.  

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

Children’s Liturgy of the 
Word is BACK! 

 

We are very excited to say that 
Assumption is bringing back  

Children’s Liturgy of the Word!   
If you are interested in being part of the CLW team 

and helping to shape our program, contact Ann    
Marie at 636 240-1020 or aquan@abvmtech.org. 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine Mass - Please note...time change 
  

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine located at 301 Coronation Drive, O'Fallon, MO.  
(The Shrine actually faces Civic Park Dr.)  Masses are held the second Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm.   

September 14th,  Fr. Dane Westhoff will preside. Please bring a lawn chair. Masses will take place ‘weather permitting’. 
For more information call Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 
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As each year passes since 9/11, our prayers con-
tinue for our country and the men, women, and 
children who lost their lives in NYC, DC, and 
Pennsylvania.   The presidential proclamation 
that remembrance is “an opportunity to salute the 
heroes of 9/11, recapture the spirit of unity and 
compassion that inspired our Nation following 
the attacks, and rededicate ourselves to sustained 
service to our communities.” 
 

Again, this year, the City of O’Fallon will con-
duct a Patriot’s Day Ceremony on the front 
grounds of City Hall and Assumption’s Middle 
School (6th,  7th, and 8th graders) will participate 
in the solemn event.    
 

The ceremony was set for Friday, September 9th, 
with Fr. Nick Kastenholz, pastor, providing the 
Invocation as well as the Benediction.  ABVM 
students distributed programs and flowers, led the 
Pledge of Allegiance, sang “God Bless America”, 
and were the program announcement readers that 
morning. 
 

May God bless our country and those who have 
and continue to serve. 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN: Prevent 
and Protect.  THIS IS MANDATORY 

 

As of December 31st, 2020 the Archdiocese Safe Environment Program is now using the Prevent and Protect system to 
verify Compliance. All those who work, volunteer or coach, in any way with our children, the vulnerable or elderly at 
Assumption Parish must be in Compliance with the Archdiocese. This is MANDATORY ! 
 

Please register into the Prevent and Protect system where you will submit an updated background check, and complete 
and submit all the Code of Conduct sections. Attending a Protecting God’s Children Workshop is also needed to have 
Complete Compliance.  
 

Go to our website; assumptionbvm.org, go to Resources, scroll down to the Protecting God’s Children link where you 
will find instructions on how to register into the Prevent and Protect system. If you have any questions or concerns about 
your status, please contact Lynn Crews at: 314-578-0741 or lynn.assumption@gmail.com. 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Blessings,  Pat Hensley 

O’Fallon Remembrance of those Fallen: 9/11/2001 
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Happy Fall Kick Off Weekend from Assumption 
Youth Ministry! We’ve had an incredible summer of fun, faith 

and community with Life Teen and are looking forward to diving 

into our Fall Semester this week! 

  
 
Sunday, September 11th, (TODAY) LT Kick Off:  
Life Teen Goes Bowling! 6:30 - 8:30pm at Bowlero 
All teens are invited to join us for an amazing night of prayer and communi-
ty! We will start with our LT Mass at 5:30 p.m., and then head over to Bow-
lero for unlimited soda, pizza, and bowling! Expect fun, food, fellowship 
and the incredible beginning to an amazing Fall Semester!  
 

Also before the LT Mass, we will officially begin our Big Board Fundraiser! Come partner with us to 
reach teens for Christ and His Church. Simply choose a calendar date that is significant to you and 
donate the corresponding amount. On your chosen date, the LT Core Team and Staff will pray for you 
and your intentions. Big Board will open to all other parish Masses beginning on the weekend of Sep-
tember 17/18 and culminate on the weekend of September 24/25.  
 

Wednesday, September 14th ~ EDGE Kick Off!   6:00 - 7:30pm in the Parish Center 
All 7th and 8th grade youth are invited to join us for the kick off of our Edge Middle School Ministry! 

Expect fun, community, and faith. 
We can’t wait to see you there!  
  
Save the Date:  

November 18-20: Life Teen Fall 

Retreat 

March 3-5: Luke 18 Retreat 

Sunday, September 11th, 3:00-4:30pm in Hall C   
LifeTeen Liturgical Workshop! 

All teens and their parents are invited and ENCOCURGED to join us for 
formation on how to serve in various ministries during the Life Teen 

Mass! We have a great need for the young Church to enter deeply into  
       the Mass and find their place there!  

Expect pizza, soda, fun, new knowledge, AND the chance for an up-close look 

at the following ministries: lector, altar server, usher/greeter and sound tec. 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Dir of Youth Ministry
  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   
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HOSPITAITY: 
Christian 
kindness  

“We are ALL 
hospitality 
ministers”  

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Our Annual Stewardship Renewal 2022! 
The month of September we kick off our parish Stewardship Renewal.  Over the next few weeks, please pray about your 
role in our parish.  To start, on September 17/18, we will have a Ministry Festival and Hospitality Sunday where we will 
have a big breakfast and donuts!! On September 24-25, we ask that each parish family is to make commitments of time, 
talent and treasure. (Commitment Cards will arrive at your homes very soon!) 
 
 

How Do I fill my Stewardship Commitment Card? 
After walking through our Ministry Festival and reading through our new Ministry & Membership Directory… please 
pray through these areas and consider making commitments:  
 
 

In the category of Time, you can make commitments to spend more time with God in prayer. Prayer is the most 
important part of being a good steward, because when our relationship with God is strong, we are much better 
able to use our gifts and resources to help our parish and The Church.  

 

In the category of Talent, you can either re-commit yourself to your current ministry/s, or sign up for new ones. 
Our goal is for each of us will use our gifts and skills in service for others. 

  

In the category of Treasure, we are asking everyone to commit to giving a specific percentage of their income to 
the offertory each week or month for the next year. We are asking everyone to commit to giving half of their 
tithe - 5% of income - to the parish. If this is something new to you, pray with your family about what you can do.  

 
 

It is so important right now more than ever for us to be disciples of Jesus Christ – to be on fire here at Assumption par-
ish. How could we not continue to build up our own family here and then set our community of O’Fallon on fire, our 
Archdiocese, our state, our nation! It begins with a single yes to our Lord. Jesus is calling us to be His disciples. He is 
calling us to be His stewards of His many graces and blessings.  
 
 

Praying together through this Renewal process… this is truly a time for Renewal - for you and your family, and 
for our parish. Please pray with your family and ask God to guide you, and then bring your commitment card to 
Mass with you on the weekend of September 24 and 25 or mail them to the parish office.  
 
 

Thank you to all who serve in countless ways that help people find Christ here… and bring Christ to the world! 

If you have already registered online but have not gotten your ‘Welcoming Folder’, please stop by 
our New Member Registration table during our Ministry Festival Weekend, September 17-18. The 
Welcoming team will have folders ready for you that include our Parish Directory and lots of infor-
mation describing the what’s, where’s and when’s of both our Church and Chapel. We will be at 
our table after each Mass to help with any questions you may have about a ministry or our parish. 
Questions? Please contact Lynn Crews at 314-578 -0741  or lynn.assumption@gmail.com.  
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 8/21/22 
 

$                   276,302 
$         309,000 
$              (32,698) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Thank you to everyone that participated in the  
22nd Annual Assumption School Golf Tournament!  

 

We raised nearly $24,000 in proceeds to benefit Catholic education programs in the Assumption Day 
School and the Parish School of Religion (PSR).  
 

Hosted by the Men’s Group of Assumption, nearly 145 golfers participated in this exciting fundraiser, 
including our Pastor, Fr. Nick Kastenholz, who was celebrating his 59th birthday, Father Bob Evans, 
Pastor of Holy Spirit Parish in Maryland Heights, State Rep. John Wiemann, his chief of staff, Dave 
Evans, the Honorable Judge Dennis Chassaniol, O’Fallon Mayor Bill Hennessy, St. Dominic High 
School President Jim Welby and many more! 
A special thank you to all the golfers, volunteers, and the generous sponsors who helped to make this 
year’s event an overwhelming success. The 2022 Assumption Golf Tournament donors: 
 

 
In addition to all the amazing sponsors, Imo’s donated pizzas for the many volunteers who assisted at the event! 
 

Please be sure to join us in September 2023 for another exciting day of fun!  
More photos of this year’s tournament can be found on the Assumption School Facebook page at  

facebook.com/assumptionbvmschoolassumptionbvm  

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,074,570 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

August 21, 2022 
 

$             29,638 
$               35,000  
$                      5,362  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 
First State Bank, Dan Simpson 
Jarrell Mechanical Contractors, Derek Kenkel 
The Shawn Gibbs Family 
American Family Insurance, Rob Hamann 
TEK Consulting LLC, Travis Kleckner 
El Tio Pepe Mexican Restaurant 
Impact HR Services, Kevin Call 
St Dominic High School, Jim Welby 
GS Grinding Services, Kevin Keenoy 
St. Louis Homebuyers, LLC, Matt Midden 
Midwest Technologies, Shane Hammond 

Dr. Frank Meier 
Soapify Car Wash, Matt Schmidt 
Maggie Welby Foundation, Jim Welby 
Hillenbrand & Company, Jack and Ryan Hillenbrand 
SAK Construction, Steve Hirtz 
Twin Oaks Senior living, Tim Blattel 
Peoples Bank and Trust, Lauren Kleck 
Link Data Services, Mark Hopkins 
O’Fallon Knights of Columbus Council #2269 and 
Ladies Auxiliary 
Randy’s Jewelry, Jennifer Ramsey 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                       Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH ~ Men’s & Women’s RETREAT!! 
 

CRHP is a process designed to make us more  
aware of God’s presence in our daily lives. 

 
This renewal experience allows us to discover how our 
walk of life is interwoven with our journey of faith. 

 

All too often we become creatures of habit and allow our 
busy schedules to crowd out the time needed for spiritual growth. 

 

Men’s Retreat: September 24-25 
 Contact: Jim Seibert, jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com or (636) 324-

2694 
 

Women’s: November 12-13 
Contact: Jeannette Hamann- abvmjeannette@yahoo.com or 636-240-3721 Ext. 247    

 
This is your time… this is your invitation… reserve your spot to  

experience this AWE-some weekend!  Sign up TODAY! 
 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into Him…
from whom 
the whole 

body, held and 
joined together 

by every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 

builds itself in 
love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Join us for Assumption Parish Sunday Preschool! 

 

Sundays during 10am Mass in Assumption Early Childhood Center Drop-off begins at 9:45am.  Pick-up 
at the conclusion of Mass. Children ages 3-6 welcome (preschool thru kindergarten) 

 

September 18, 2022 through April 30, 2023 
*Children can be entered throughout academic year. 

 

Tuition is $40 for the first child and free for each additional child reg-
istered.  Register by scanning this QR code or go to the parish website 
under ’Faith Formation (Sunday Pre-School)’ Contact Denise Hoehne at 

(314)954-3192 for additional information. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Please visit the table 
downstairs after Mass  

on the weekend of  
September 17/18 to  

register or learn more! 

Hispanic Family Festival 
Sept. 18th, 12pm-7pm.   

Mass in the park at 12pm.  
January-Wabash Park 501 N. 

Florissant Rd.  
Ferguson, MO 63121 

Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary Raffle!  
1st prize - $500  ~ ~ 2nd prize - Miss Augusta River Cruise for 4. 
 

Tickets can be purchased on Tuesdays at the “Queen of Hearts” at the KC 
Hall, OR you can contact Cheryl Foppe at 314-757-7250 or Mary Stoverink at 636-
397-1757.   Funds raised will benefit local charities and winners will be drawn at 
the Ladies Auxiliary Fashion Show on October 27th.   
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